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Shaping the Future of NPW

A message of thanks to all schools who completed the short survey we sent out at the end of last year.

As part of our commitment to providing the best possible service to schools, we conducted the survey to
ask for your feedback on how you view us, what v
are working with education consultants called Communications Management to ensure this process is
impartial and transparent.

Communications Management are analysing the results over the next couple of weeks. Once their report
is received, NPW will be working to ensure we continue to do what we do well and improve where you
think we could do better.

We appreciate the time you took to complete the survey, so please keep an eye on forthcoming
newsletters and www.npw.uk.com for the outcome of this project.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Jonathan Parr

National Youth Orchestra get in tune at Lister
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Two concerts and a lot of hard work give a spring to the start of term

ister  Community  School

students were given a

grand accompaniment for

their retun from the
holidays, courtesy of the combined
Lister and National Youth Orchestra
(NYO) musicians preparing
Symphony No. 5 for two concerts
that afternoon.

At two o0b6cl ock
converged on the
the main event. Brought to rapt
attention by 7The Montagues and

Capuletst r om 6 Ro me o
Sergei Prokofiev, students and
teachers crowded around the

balconies to see where the sound
was coming from.

A brief introduction from Head
Teacher, Anthony Wilson, summed
up t he event
brilliant start
the generous acoustics of the
Agora, the massive combined
orchestra spent the next hour
proving this to be true.

Sergei
was played in its entirety, with a

Q&A between the Lister Young I :

Promoters team and NYO conductor
Duncan Ward between the 2" and
3 Movements.

Director of Music at Lister, Amy
Haynes said: Al t was

pleasure to be able to host the NYO
again here at Lister. It was truly
magical to see the Agora filled with

s t undseians saind avatch ow wstaderttss
sgtowr ovehénd sheyA gever playfing r

together. o

fS‘ymp ysho. 5is part
and f O VBRI,

| And the orchestra play on |

All the musicians from Lister and
the NYO were a credit to their
organisations as was the Lister

Wi n tYeung Prnommgearsa neam who

and over the Hohdays. Its 72
musicians had practiced for up to
10 hours each day. The Lister
Orchestra joined them on Tuesday
morning for a combined practice of
the 2 Movement When it was

s u c peirforncet llatgr that dayj, it récsived a
t othe Biggés6résponsA of thé doricerte d

In the evening, Lister students sang
Ed S h e ePhotogrégps complete
with NYO accompaniment and the
Lister Big Band did not disappoint

Prokofievdswi $yhmphbtothyAr Nastmie Sad

performance for parents and visitors.

advertised and ran the show. The
combined effort of all involved
proved the phenomenal results that
can be achieved by teamwork.

Head, Anthony Wilson said in
summary: AThe S
buzzing from the excitement. It was

very “special to see our students
sitting and playing Prokofiev
alongside NYO musicians, and | was
also delighted with the work of our

Young Promoters. o
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National Award for SBM leader

Sandyads

ti7i rel ess work

for School

Sandy Tomlinson, SBM at Vicarage
Primary School, won the 2015
National Association of School
Business Management (NASBM)
award for Leading Support Services

both in Vicarage Primary School and

across Newham.

Sandy was the driving force in the
founding of the School Business
Managers Network for Primary,
Special Schools and Nurseries in
Newham. Sandy remains its
inspirational chair, and has been
working with  NPW and other
organisations across school business
management to both raise the
profile of, and improve CPD, for
school business managers.

Sandy continues to work to develop
training programmes for SBMs and
is currently organising with NPW a
second Annual Conference in July
2016.

The SBM network was officially
launched last July with a very
successful conference which hosted
experts in the field: Stephen Morales,
Executive Chair of NASBM, and
inspirational input from Nicky Gillhespy,
representative from NAHT.

NPW and the SBM Network would
like to congratulate Sandy on her
achievement and look forward to
continue working with her for the
advancement of school business
managers.

Award-winning SBM Sandy Tomlinson

Any primary, nursery and special school
business managers interested in
becoming part of the network should
contact Jonathan Parrat NPW.

NPW First Aid Training

NPW is delighted to offer the
following First Aid training:

i First Aid at Work (1 day) 4
February 2016

9 First Aid at Work Refresher with
paediatric add-on (2 days) 29
February-1 March 2016

9 First Aid at Work (3 days) 12-14

April 2016
1 Paediatric First Aid (2 days) 9
10 May 2016

Courses will be held at Francis
House and include lunch.

Why not have First Aid Training for
your staff held at your school?

Please contact
requirements.

NPW with your

For prices and to reserve a place on
any of these courses please
contact: alix.williams@npw.so

Training is provided by Jake Wiid
and Neal Roberts from Strong
Roots, partners of NPW.

Visit Leader Training

The head teacher/education
visits co -ordinator (EVC) must
satisfy themselves that the
visit/group leader is suitably
competent and empowered to
act on t he head
behalf for the duration of an
educational visit. An element of
this will include in  -school training
which is normally  undertaken in
school by the EVC.

In order to support schools with this
training, a theory and practical

course for all school staff, but
especially for staff new to leading
visits, has been designed. Both
theory and practical sessions are
delivered in one day.

Thetcgu?sg |hs eopr)eﬁ %o all schools
and other educational establishments
and will have no particular emphasis
on the specific age group.

Cost: £145.00 - Lunch, beverages
and training materials included.

Dates : Wednesday, 10 February

2016 (limited places) or
Wednesday, 20 April 2016

Time : 09.30 T 15.30 hours

Venue: City Aviation House, London City
Airport, Royal Docks, London E16 2PB

Contact: To reserve a place email
Geetha.unnithan@npw.so or
telephone 020 8249 6973

Cancellation: Please note there is a
no-show/late cancellation charge of
£100.00 to cover administration and
tutor costs.
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Have you considered using NPW for meetings/training?
NPW (Francis House) has 10 spaces ideal for: A ““‘fm ']”:W"m;[;mm; m

School away days
Hearings

SLT meetings
Governor meetings
Board meetings
Seminars
Workshops

=2 =4 =4 =4 - -4 -4

Your room will be laid out
according to your
individual needs, with a
combination of tables
and chairs to suit.

Training rooms consist of
the following equipment,
included in the price:

1 Interactive
Whiteboard or Active
Panel

1 A computer

1 Flipchart and pens

1 Water Cooler

NPW offers two specific
ICT Training Suites
equipped with up to 20
computers and
interactive whiteboards.

Prices start from as little
as £60 for a half day and
the rooms are available
from Monday to Friday
from 8.30 am - 5.00 pm.
Weekend and evening
bookings can also be
arranged by contacting
Room Bookings

Tea and coffee on arrival
is included in the price
(full day sessions will
include tea and coffee for morning and afternoons arrivals) and
an extensive food menu is also available.

Please contactroombookings@npw.soto make a booking.

@NPWnews NPWschoolservices 1 1/0 1/2 O 1 6
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The NPW 5 -a-side football team invites
school staff of all abilities to play football on
Wednesday evenings.

Players should meet at the venue, which is either
UEL or Powerleague in Beckton. Bring whole teams
or come as individuals and teams will be made up

from those in attendance.

Games are played from 5pm or 5:15pm and last
for 1 hour on Wednesday evenings. The cost is £5/
session to cover pitch hire.

Please get in touch with football@npw.so for more
information if youdre in
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Employee
Assistance
Helpline

Counselling & Advice

The Employee Assistance Helpline is your confidential support'service,
providing you and your family with information, advice and counselling on a

variety of personal or workplace issues. The helpline is paid for by the London
Borough of Newham and is provided by an external company, WSM Ltd.

f&

Work-related issues:
» Coping with workplace change
» Balancing work & home life

Personal & family issues:
 Debt & money worries

* Legal & professional advice

» Managing work-related pressures  * Depression & anxiety

e Bullying & workplace relationships * Bereavement & loss

e Support after traumaticincidents  ® Relationships &'diverce

For support, counselling and advice, call free on:

0800 328 1437

From a UK mobile: 800 328 1437
If abroad: +44 (0) 1482 661814
Via Minicom: 01482 661 911

(Minicom Hours: Mon - Sat 8.30am - 6.00pm)

Employee Assistance Online

The Employee Assistance website provides practical advice
& links to other trusted helplines that offer expert guidance.
You can also email us about any problem and give an exact
time for one of our counsellors or advisers to call you back.

Your online access code is: newham

www.employeeassistance.org.uk
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East London

Early Years and Schools

Partnership
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Cass School of Education and Communities (UEL),
has invited primary and secondary schools
to attend an ITT Careers Fair to promote
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